
North-South Corridor 
Northern Connector Project          April 2018  

Port River Expressway – school holiday period 

LANE RESTRICTIONS 

As part of the Northern Connector Project, the Department of Planning, Transport and Infrastructure 

(DPTI) advises there will be an increased program of works along the Port River Expressway during 

the April 2018 School Holidays.  

Commencing: Monday 16 to Saturday 21 April. 

Work Hours: Between 10am and 7pm. 

Location: The Port River Expressway (westbound only), in the vicinity of the South Road Superway (refer 
to map).  

Activities: Installation of piles for the construction of the new bridge that will connect the Southern 
Interchange to the Northern Connector. 

Traffic management: The Port River Expressway (westbound only) will be reduced to one lane with speed 
restrictions in the vicinity of the works. Signage and traffic management will be in place to advise motorists 
of changed conditions.  

Other works: Note, night works will continue in this area as previously advised, on the Port River 
Expressway. Traffic will be maintained as a single lane in each direction between 7pm and 7am. Signage 
and traffic management traffic will be in place to advise motorists of changed conditions. 

Thank you for your patience while these important works are undertaken. 

More information: To sign up for traffic updates, please contact the Project Information Line on 1300 916 

221 or email your contact details to northernconnector@lendlease.com. 

For real time roadwork information visit www.addinsight.com.au and download the app, available for 

both Apple and Android, or visit the Traffic SA website at www.traffic.sa.gov.au. 

Follow www.facebook.com/DPTISA for regular project updates. #12544644
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